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It is important now more than ever that the left at large, but especially minority groups 

such as the LGBTQIA+, (particularly trans people) BIPOC among others have the 

ability to protect themselves from a diverse set of existential threats. As an important 

component of personal defense, it is important that our right to bear arms is not 

infringed upon, and this bill as well as measure 114 are clear and unconstitutional 

infringements.  


